From: board@silvershekel.org

Subject: Requests From New Silver Shekel Owner

Date: August 31, 2025 at 11:51 AM

To:

Dear Silver Shekel Property Owners,

A new resident in Silver Shekel, Kristin Thwaites, is asking if there is any interest in getting a bus stop for Upper Blue Elementary students here in the neighborhood. The high school bus stops here and Summit Schools say they will add a bus for the elementary if there are 4 kids that need it.

She is also actively looking for babysitters.

Please contact Kristin at kthwaites481@gmail.com if you can help.

Sincerely, Silver Shekel Owners Association Board of Directors board@silvershekel.org www.silvershekel.org В